

November 24, 2015

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District will hold a special meeting on Tuesday, December 1, 2015, at 7:00 P.M. in the ESC Boardroom located at 3600-52nd Street, Kenosha. The purpose of this meeting is for a school board work session regarding the following topics:

- · Views and Comments by the Public
- Discussion over the allocations of the 2015-2016 unallocated funds; and if necessary and appropriate take action on said discussion.

Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis